
Friday 14th February 2025 

The children in Year R have enjoyed a walk to Sainsbury’s 

to explore shopping and ways of paying.  

 In Year 1/2 they had an exciting visit to the Folkestone 

Museum to find out more about fossils. 

Yr 3/4 have been finishing their learning around 

Volcanoes with an exciting afternoon creating Lava and 

have had some volcanic eruptions in their classrooms.  

Yr 5/6 have been investigating what impacts the 

brightness of a bulb in a circuit and they tested their 

theories.  

 

          

         Hammer Head Sharks  95% 

          

91.4%% 

Masal Turkdogan  

100 Day Streak ! 

A  big thank you ! 

We raised £142.50 today towards Ashton’s  swimming 

appeal. We will make sure that he knows how much 

Hythe Bay are supporting him and keep you updated 

with his achievements.  

Exciting News  

With thanks to Hythe Town council and in partnership 

with Hythe Rotary Club , 1st Hythe Scouts and St 

Leonards ,we today received the delivery of two brand 

new minibuses! We look forward to being able to take 

the children out soon for many adventures! 



Pizza and Praise   

We look forward to welcoming you all again on 

the 16th February, please come along to the 

School Hall at 5pm. 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

A Plea! 

Please can I ask that all visitors to the school site are careful 
about the language that is being used as not to cause offence 

to other families. 

 

                                        Art  club 

Art club will continue with the same children in 

Term 4.  

Any problems please come and talk to the office.  

 












